
Stewardship Sub-Committee 
Report 

Wednesday February 23, 2022 
 
Location: Zoom 
6:30pm 
 
Present: M. Whalley (Chair), J. Cushing, T. Regnier, M. Bloxam, K. Waud, J. Hunten; K. 
Gonyou (staff) 
 
Agenda Items 

1. Demolition Request for Heritage Listed Property at 3700 Colonel Talbot 
Road 
The Stewardship Sub-Committee reviewed the Heritage Impact Assessment 
(MHBC, dated September 24, 2021) that was submitted as part of the demolition 
request for the buildings on the heritage listed property at 3700 Colonel Talbot 
Road.  
 
K. Gonyou shared photographs of the property at 3700 Colonel Talbot Road from 
a site visit. 
 
The Stewardship Sub-Committee noted the impact of the Pumping Station on the 
property and the integrity of the house which had been negatively affected by 
previous alterations. The Stewardship Sub-Committee was particularly interested 
in the return eaves and cornice of the house, as well as the construction of the 
silos. The Stewardship Sub-Committee noted the historical interest in the Burch 
family. 
 
Motion: The Stewardship Sub-Committee does not recommend the designation 
of the property at 3700 Colonel Talbot Road under the Ontario Heritage Act. 
Moved: M. Whalley; Seconded: K. Waud. Passed. 


